
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:   March 30, 2016 
 
TO:   Enforcement Consultants 
 
FROM:  Jim Seger, Staff Officer 
 
SUBJECT:  April 2016 Council Meeting Materials 
 
The Pacific Fishery Management Council (Council) and its advisory bodies will meet April 8-14, 
2016 at the Hilton Vancouver Hotel, 301 West Sixth Street, Vancouver, WA 98660. 
 
You are invited to attend the meeting and receive travel reimbursement for April 9 through 14.  
The Enforcement Consultants (EC) will meet in Ash Room on Saturday, April 9 starting at 3 p.m.  
The meeting will continue through Thursday, April 13, as needed.  Thursday, April 13, there is a 
room change:  the EC can meet in Discovery E Room (main level), if needed.  Enclosed are 
materials for items on the EC Agenda and additional items that might be of interest to you.  
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Enclosures include: 
 
1. Agenda Item A.4 – Proposed Council Meeting Agenda 
2. EC Agenda 
3. SAS Agenda 
4. GAP Agenda 
5. GMT Agenda 
6. CPSAS Agenda 
7. CPSMT Agenda 
8. Agenda Item C.3 Catch Share Program Review: Comments on National Guidance and 

Preliminary Plan for West Coast Trawl Catch Share Program Review 
9. Agenda Item C.5 Electronic Technology Plan Update 
10. Agenda Item C.7 Future Council Meeting Agenda and Workload Planning 
11. Agenda Item D.1 Annual U.S. Coast Guard Fishery Enforcement Report 
12. Agenda Item D.2 Final Action on Regulations for Vessel Movement Monitoring 
13. Agenda Item E.1 Tentative Adoption of 2016 Ocean Salmon Management Measures for 

Analysis  
14. Agenda Item E.3 Clarify Council Direction on 2016 Management Measures 
15. Agenda Item E.4 Final Action on 2016 Salmon Management Measures 
16. Agenda Item F.4 Final Action to Adopt Fixed Gear Electronic Monitoring Alternative and 

Deem Whiting and Fixed Gear Electronic Monitoring Regulations  
17. Agenda Item F.6 Preliminary Preferred Management Measures Alternatives for 2017-2018 
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18. Agenda Item  F.8 Inseason Adjustments 
19. Hotel-related Information and Council Roster 
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	FROM:  Jim Seger, Staff Officer

